
 
Public Hearing Minutes  02/07/2024 

 

 

MINUTES 

Public Hearing Meeting 
8:00 AM - Wednesday, February 7, 2024 
H.H. Purdy Building Board Room, 125 W. Lincoln St., Caro, MI 
48723 

  
Commissioner Vaughan called the Public Hearing of the County of Tuscola, Michigan, held at 
the H.H. Purdy Building Board Room, 125 W. Lincoln St., Caro, MI 48723, on Wednesday, 
February 7, 2024, to order at 8:04 a.m. local time. 
  
Commissioners Present In-Person: Thomas Young, Thomas Bardwell, Kim Vaughan, Bill Lutz 
  
Commissioners Absent: Matt Koch 
  
Others Present In-Person: Curtis Elenbaum, Eean Lee, Clayette Zechmeister, Kristen Misener 
  
Also Present Virtual: Tracy Violet, Mark Haney, Debbie Babich, Tim Green, Dara Hood, Cindy 
Hughes, Renee Francisco 
  
At 8:00 a.m., there were a total of 3 participants attending the meeting virtually. 
 
Public Hearing 
 
Review Michigan Community Development Block Grant (CDBG)  

1. Review of the Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Funding for Michigan 
State Housing Development Authority's Housing Improving Local Livability (CHILL) 
Program - 
Clayette Zechmeister provided a summary of the current Community Development 
Block Grant cycle and where the County is at with the application process.  Kristen 
Misener, HDC Program Development Director, fielded questions from the Board.  

 
Public Comment 
None   
 
Adjournment 
Public Hearing adjourned at 8:10 a.m.  
 
 
 
Curtis Elenbaum 
Tuscola County Chief Deputy Clerk 
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